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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun May 12 2024 
Name Withheld  Submission by  

You know the right thing to do is recommend that this legislation be pabcded as a matter of urgency.  
Dear Committee members, I am writing to you as a abcdher of four beautiful children. I currently reside in 
North Queensland and work for the State. I have spent most of my working life protecting the public.  
In this Country we protect those not able to protect them selves. This is case across our communities despite 
your skin colour, culture or ancestry. Legislation that allows harm to those unable to protect hem selves is bad. 
It is the thin edge of the wedge, it shows a contempt for life, and weak leadership. The right decisions are not 
always the popular decisions. We must protect babies, it is the right thing to do, as you know. Don’t allow short 
term political gains and fear to corrupt your mabcd compabcd.  
If we allow our most vulnerable to be harmed today, tomorrow it may be you in your twilight years at the 
mercy. History will not be kind to people who allow our most vulnerable to be harmed. After all , the aborting of 
a child could be considered state sanctioned domestic violence.  

Sincerely,  
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